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Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Kendall Warren <kendallwarren@comcast.net>
Sent: Thursday, October 03, 2019 5:29 PM
To: Public Involvement (UTC)
Subject: Opposition to Rate increase by Avista Utilities

Avista’s requested rate increase seems excessive to me.  The increase recommended by Washington 
Utilities & Transportation Commission (see chart) is more reasonable, and the 
drastic difference is an indication of how unreasonable Avista’s request 
is.  It’s almost like they asked for double what they expected, hoping to get half! 

Kendall Warren 

Lake Tapps, WA 

(206)719-7573 

  


